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New Clinical Recommendations lssued for Brain Injuries.  The
 Defense and Veterans Brain Injury Center has released new clinical
 recommendations to help service members who have sustained a mild traumatic
 brain injury, otherwise known as concussion, to progressively return to their normal
 activities following their injury.
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